
Learning for life!

INSET DAYS

Monday 21st July 2025
Tuesday 22nd July 2025

Summer Term 2025 
Starts: 22.04.25 - Ends 18.07.25 

Half term: 23.05.25-30.05.25

Key Dates

Date - 06.06.25

01903 854970
office@theglobeprimary.co.uk 

Don’t forget to report any absences on Studybugs.

Upcoming events
W/B 09.06.25 - Year 6 Residential 
W/B 09.06.25 - Year 1 / 2 Phonics screening check
11.06.25 - Year 2's trip to the theatre
13.06.25 - Year 5's trip to Amberly Chalk Pit
17.06.25 - Mexico’s trip to Brighton Museum
19.06.25 - Canada + Peru’s trip to Brighton Museum
23.06.25 - Year 6's trip to Tangmere
23.06.25 - Reception and KS1 Sprots day (reserve 24.06)
26.06.25 - KS2 sports day (reserve 27.06)
03.07+04.07.25 - Y4's Big camp out
04.07.25 - Y3's Egyptian day
10.07+11.07.25 - Y6 Performance to parents
14.07+15.07.25 - Transition days
18.07.25 - Last day of term

Attendance Heroes Welcome back

Well done Year 4 
We are incredibly proud of our Year 4 children, who
have now completed their Multiplication Tables Check
(MTC) this week. Throughout the year, they have
worked hard to build their fluency and confidence with
times tables, showing great determination and a positive
attitude towards their learning.

No matter the outcome, we couldn’t be prouder of each
and every one of them. Their focus, effort, and
perseverance have truly stood out.

With the MTC now behind them, there’s still so much to
look forward to this half term—from exciting learning
opportunities in the classroom to upcoming trips and
end-of-year celebrations. Well done, Year 4!

Our KS1 winners this week Our KS2 winners this week 
France Mexico
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Energy free day

Welcome back! We hope you all had a restful and enjoyable
May half term. It’s hard to believe we’re already into the final
half term of the school year — time really is flying by! This
week has been particularly exciting as the children had the
opportunity to meet Mr Mo, who will be joining us as our new
headteacher from September. To help with a smooth
transition, Mr Mo will be spending two days a week in school
over the coming weeks, getting to know the children, staff, and
families. Miss Drake will continue in her role as our interim
executive headteacher during this time, ensuring consistency
and support. With so much to look forward to, it promises to be
a busy and rewarding half term — we can’t wait to see all that
it brings! Mrs Salvage

This week, we took part in a very special event—our Energy-Free
Day on Thursday 5th June. It was a fantastic and eye-opening
experience where we aimed to save as much energy as possible
by switching off lights, avoiding the use of electronic devices,
and embracing more sustainable ways of working throughout the
day. The purpose of the day was to raise awareness about the
environment and the impact our everyday actions can have on the
planet. Across the school, children engaged in a range of
exciting, practical activities—many of which took place outside—
and took part in thoughtful discussions about how they can make
small changes in their daily lives to be more eco-conscious. We
are incredibly proud of the way our pupils embraced the
challenge and showed such enthusiasm for protecting our planet.


